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AUGUSTA HAWKS 

The South Augusta Pop Warner 
team was announced on April 1st. 
The team will be the Augusta 
Hawks. Their colors will be 
Purple, Black, Silver and white. 
Although the Augusta Hawks are a 
new association within the EGPW 
family, the individuals that make 
their Executive Board are 
seasoned vets. They consist of 
Board members, coaches and 
volunteers who have already been 
a part of the Pop Warner family 
through other associations. You 
can Rest assure your cheerleader 
or Football Player will be in great 
hands when joining the Augusta 
Hawks. 

 

New Association Announced 
 

Parents Meeting 
 
The Augusta Hawks held their first 
parents meeting on April 25th, 2015. 
Introductions were made, questions 
were asked and new player signed up. 
Overall it was a great meeting. The 
parents and everyone on the Board is 
very excited for the upcoming year. 

 Topics that were discussed were: 

• Registration Fees 
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• Uniforms 

• The importance of Scholastics of the 
player/cheerleader 

• Coaches required Training 

• Introduction of Board Members and their 
duties 

• How to Volunteer for upcoming season 
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Augusta Hawks will be having a Registration Drive on May 9th at 9am Location: 
Academy of Richmond located at 910 Russell St Augusta GA 30904 During the Gridiron 
Elite Football Camp. For every child that registers and says they are with the Augusta 

Hawks, our organization will 
receive $5. This camp is open to everyone. For more information call (803) 439-5631. 
To register for this camp please visit https://www.eventbrite.com/e/gridiron-elites-position-academy-

tickets-16338100699?aff=efblike&fb_ref=Default 

 

    
      

Registration is currently open for 
Tackle Football and Cheerleading. 

The fee is $100 per 
player/cheerleader. This Early Bird 
special will end on May 31st. The 

registration will then go up to 
$125 June 1st. The registration fee 
will cover Uniforms and the League 

fees that Augusta Hawks has to 
pay in order to participate with Pop 
Warner. Please visit our website to 
register or email us for additional 

information. 
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